



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 0869696480

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. expend B. centralise C. densely D. energy
2. A. migrate B. scale C. lasting D. popopulated
3. A. generosity B. judgement C. perseverance D. talented

II. Choose the word that differs in the position of the main stress from others.

4. A. progressive B. congestion C. urbanised D. creation
5. A. overcome B. incident C. currently D. dedicate

III. Read the passage and choose the best answer to the following questions.

Alexandre Yersin was born in 1863 in Switzerland, and died on March 1, 1943 in Nha Trang, Vietnam. He studied medicine in Paris and Berlin.

Yersin left Europe in 1890 to serve as a physician aboard steamships operating off the coast of Indochina and soon began his four-year exploration of the central region. He discovered the source of Dong Nai River and explored the Lam Vien Plateau, where he recommended that a town, the future Da Lat, should be built. In 1892 he joined the colonial health service, and was sent to Hong Kong in 1894, where he discovered the plague bacillus while studying an outbreak of plague in China.

The next year, Yersin established a laboratory, later the Pasteur Institute of Nha Trang. Then he prepared serums against the plague in human beings and cattle and studied cattle diseases, cholera and smallpox. To **finance** the laboratory, he undertook the cultivation of corn, rice, coffee and introduced the rubber to Indochina. In 1903, he founded a medical school in Ha Noi but returned to Nha Trang, where he introduced a source of quinine.

6. How old was Yersin when he died?

- A. 80 B. 40 C. 31 D. 29

7. All of the following are true about Yersin EXCEPT that _____.

- A. He worked as a doctor aboard the ship.
B. He built the city of Da Lat

- C. He served in Hong Kong two years after he joined the colonial health service.
- D. He grew corn, rice, coffee to support his laboratory when he was in Nha Trang
8. What does the word **"finance"** in paragraph 3 mean ?
- A. to provide money needed for something to happen
- B. to withdraw money from a bank
- C. to donate money for a charity
- D. to borrow money from someone
9. Where did Yersin discover the plague bacillus?
- A. In Nha Trang B. In Da Lat C. In Hong Kong D. In China

IV. Put the verb in brackets in the correct form.

10. As a child, Steve Jobs (love) _____ electronics and making things with his hand.
11. While Steve Jobs (travel) _____ around India, he became a Buddhist. He was then 24.
12. The film director insisted that everything about his production (be) _____ authentic.